
Members of the Catechesis of the Good Shepherd ministry invite you to join a Lenten retreat. 
 
"From Creation to Parousia: Let us Journey Together as Pilgrims of Hope."    
 
On Thursday April 3, from 7 to 9 PM in the Parish Hall. 
 
Together, we will explore the history of the Kingdom of God and be  
reminded of God’s great love for us.  
 
We will reflect on the Life and Ministry of Jesus and how we are  
called to become more like Him as Pilgrims of Hope. 
 
It is a wonderful opportunity to deepen your faith through this  
engaging session and fellowship.  
 
Please join us, bring your family and friends of all ages. 
 
No registration required.  
 
If you would like more information please contact Anna, Donald or Teresa using

  sfa.atrium@gmail.com
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